Distinction between loans and deposits 

The AEG agreed that the updated SNA should maintain a distinction between loans and deposits.

The AEG agreed that current international standards do not provide sufficiently clear criteria to make a distinction between loans and deposits.  Therefore there should be further consultation with experts to formulate improved operational guidelines to be set out in the updated SNA.

